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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
We have been trying to do away with the Electorial College, since 1835, when transportation around the 
states had improved enough to get the College  Delegates to Washington, in a month or less.  We need a 
system where every vote counts, not just enough states in the East and Mid West. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Rick Siegert 
2796 S Main Rd 
Lebanon, OR 97355-2280 
(541) 981-0739 
 

 


